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Macdonald House f
1 Grosvenor sSquare
London, W1laA DAR

Decembar 28, 1988

Mr, C. D. Powell
Private Secretary to the Prime Minister
10 Downing Street
London SW1A ZAA
Dear Charles,
I should be grateful if you would pass the enclosed
text of a Christmas message from Prime Minister Mulroney to

Prime Minister Thatcher. The original letter iz baing

forwarded by diplomatic bag.

May T extend to vou my own seasons greetings and best
wishes for the New Year.

Sincerely;

L. A. EElU&lE
Deputy High Commissicner




OTTAWA, ElA OAZ

December 21, 1988

Dear Margazet,

I wish to thank yvou for your kind message and
phona call on the occasion of the re-alection of my
Government. It was a hard=fought campaign, particularly
on the issue of free trade, baot common sense prevailed
in the end. The Canada-U.5. free trade agreement will
soon be a reality.

It is also extremely important that progress
be made in the Multilateral Trade Negotiations. The
results of the Montreal Review Meeting were disappointing.
I hope that we can continue to work together to bring
the Buropean Community and the United States to make the
neceasary compromises on the issue of agrieulture.

I loogk forward to seeing vou again a2t Ehe HNATO
Summit. Mr. Gorbachev's latest initiative is a promising
development that opens up new prospects for conventional
arms control in Europe.

Mila joins me in wishing you and Denis our wvery
best wishes for Christmas and the Hew Year.

Yours sincerely,

{signed Brian)

The Right Honourable Margaret Thatcher
Prime Minister of the United Kingdom
L0 Downing Street
England
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Dear Margarek,

I wish to thank you Eor
phone call on the occasion of the
Government. It was a hard-fought
particularly on the issue of free

OTTAWA,

FREMIER MINISTRE

K1a 0A2

December 21, 1988

your kind message and
re-election of my
campaign,

trade, but common

sense prevailed in the end. The Canada-0.8. free trade
agreement will soon be a reality.

It is also extremely important that progress
be made in the Multilateral Trade Hegotiations. The
results of the Montreal Review Meeting were
disappointing. I hope that we can continue to work
together to bring the Buropean Community and the United

Etates to make the necessary compromises on the issue
of agriculture.

I look forward to seeing you again at the
NATO Summit. Mr. Gorbachev's latest initiative is a
promising development that opens up new prospects for
conventional arms control in Europe.

Mila joins me in wishing you and Denls our
very best wishes for Christmas and the New Year.

Yours, sincerely,

The Right Honourable Margaret Thatcher
Prime Minister of the United Kingdom
10 Downing Street
London
England




